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May 4, 2020  
 
Board Memo 027-2020: NAPS Reschedules 2020 National Convention to 2021 

  
Executive Board, 
  
Attached is a NAPS Newsbreak regarding the rescheduling of the 2020 National 
Convention to 2021.  Please share with your membership. This information will 
also be posted on the NAPS website, naps.org and on NAPS Facebook. 
  
Thank you and be safe. 
  
NAPS Headquarters 
 
 

 



 

 

 

Newsbreak 
May 4, 2020 

 

NAPS Reschedules 2020 National Convention to 2021 

 

On May 3rd the NAPS executive board approved the postponement of the 

2020 National Convention in Grapevine, Texas to the end of August 2021.  The 

executive board, meeting by teleconference, made the decision in the best interests 

of the NAPS association and the safety and health of its members, auxiliary, and 

guests during the COVID-19 pandemic.    

 

NAPS will continue to work with its conference planner and the Gaylord 

Texan Resort to coordinate convention rescheduling arrangements.  NAPS will 

provide updates on the NAPS website and in The Postal Supervisor magazine. 

Under the NAPS constitution, members of the National Executive Board will 

continue to hold office until their successors are duly appointed or elected. 

 

At this time, NAPS recommends that its members, auxiliary and guests 

refrain from making any future room reservations with the Gaylord Texan Resort 

or registering for the NAPS national convention.  Persons who are registered for 

the convention or at the Gaylord Texan should also refrain from cancelling their 

reservations or taking any other action at this time.  NAPS will provide instructions 

once final new national convention arrangements for 2021 are confirmed with the 

Gaylord Texan hotel.   

 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 


